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Friday 21st March 2025 

Dear Parents, 

 

Euxton Superstars! 

Congratulations to this week’s class Superstars: 

Reception: Allegra 

Year 1:  Hannah 

Year 2:  Bella 

Year 3:  Oscar 

Year 4:  Jessica 

Year 5:  Amelie  

Year 6:  Jessica 

 

Well done to you all! 

 

Y1 Phonics Meeting 

Thank you to all the parents who attended this afternoon’s phonics meeting with Mrs Obertelli. I 

hope you found it useful. Information slides will be uploaded to the class blog.   

 

World Down Syndrome Day 

Thank you for supporting World Down Syndrome Day today by allowing the children to wear bright 

and colorful socks! All donations will be sent to the charity Down Syndrome Uk. 

 

Y5 Bikeability  

Next week Y5 will take part in Bikeability sessions on Monday 24th & Tuesday 25th March. A letter has 

been sent home to Y5 parents. Children can store their bikes at school overnight on Monday to 

save bringing back and forth. Children must bring and wear a helmet and long hair must be tied 

back. Children can wear their usual school sporty clothes for both days. They will still go outside if it 

is raining so please ensure they have a waterproof coat. Thank you. 

 

Great Big School Clean 

We are going to join in with the ‘Great Big School Clean’, which takes 

place from 21 March – 6 April. The aim is to encourage children to love 

where they live, show pride in their communities, and care for their 

surroundings, from a young age. If every child who attended school in 

the UK pledged to pick up just one bag of litter during the Great Big 

School Clean, we could remove a colossal 10.3 million bags of litter from 

our natural environment! Mr Astle and Eco Club have set a challenge 

to each class and they are going to keep a tally of how many bin bags children have managed to 

collect at home and school. There will be a prize to the class who have collected and disposed of 

the most. 

 

PTFA Easter bingo - Friday 28th March 

Doors open at 6pm / eyes down at 6.30pm. This day will also be a non-uniform day - in exchange, 

we would appreciate donations of chocolate eggs for the Easter event. Thank you! 

Tickets are now on sale from the school office and there are limited seats. Tickets are £3 each and 

must be purchased before the event (we are unable to sell tickets on the door). Bingo books will be 

distributed on arrival. Thank you for supporting this popular family event! 
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Online safety 

Please see the Online Safety Newsletter for March which has a focus on AI and Tik Tok. 

 

School dinners 

When we return to school for the Summer term we will have a new meal menu but we will no longer 

be taking school meal choices. Children will pick their choice at the hatch on the day, as we did a 

few years ago and how the majority of school’s work. Mrs Bradley, our school cook,  is well aware 

of the children’s likes, dislikes, allergies and intolerances so please be rest assured that the kitchen 

staff will endeavour to ensure the children have a meal that they enjoy each day. The new menu 

will be available to view on the school website.  School meals continue to be very good value and 

cost £2.70 per day. If your child currently brings a packed lunch and would like to try a school meal 

or If you have any questions about this message, please email Miss Croft in the school office 

a.croft@euxton.lancs.sch.uk Thank you. 

 

Euxton Cricket Club 

Please see posters below for information about cricket opportunities at Euxton.  

 

All Stars is for beginners aged 5-8. This is open to boys and girls and will run for 8 weeks in the summer. 

 

They also run a Dynamos session for girls only aged 8-11. This is to build their U11s and U13s girls 

section.  

 

For players who are ready to take part in regular training and matches they have an U9s soft ball 

section and training is every Friday night. 

 

More experienced players who have hard ball experience train on Tuesday nights. Contact details 

on poster below. 

 

Easter Holiday Clubs 

Please see last week’s newsletter for details of all local clubs. 

 

Key dates ahead: 

Wednesday 26th March – Rocksteady concert at 2.50pm. Parents of those who attend this club are 

invited to come and watch the performances. 

Friday 28th March –Last celebration assembly of the term. PTFA Easter Bingo 6pm in school. 

Friday 4th April – Year 3 and Year 4 Easter Worship at 9.15am. Y3 and Y4 parents and grandparents 

are invited to attend this special worship led by the children. 

Friday 4th April – end of term. School finishes at usual time of 3.30pm. After school club on as usual. 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Mairi Ash 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In our Christian family, we all SHINE in the light of Jesus. 

Wisdom  Compassion  Humility  Friendship  Peace  Trust  Forgiveness  Hope 
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